
Notice on Unclaimed Dividend
This is to inform our concerned shareholders of British American 
Tobacco Bangladesh Company Limited that the cash dividend for the 
year 2019 was partially returned due to the wrong address, bank 
information, and BO account details and the company has since kept 
these dividends as unclaimed.

The Securities and Exchange Commission noti�ed that the company 
holds any unclaimed dividends that have not been claimed for more 
than three years from the date of declaration need to transfer to the 
Capital Market Stabilization Fund in a directive dated January 
14, 2021 (BSEC/CMRRCD/2021-386/03) (CMSF).

Therefore, for any unclaimed cash dividends for 2019, we are asking 
our valued shareholders to provide their required supporting 
paperwork to the Company's share o�ce by 11th May 2023. Notable 
that if the respective shareholders do not make any valid claims to 
the Company, necessary steps will be taken to transfer their 
unclaimed cash dividends to the BSEC’s Capital Market Stabilization 
Fund by 16th May 2023.

Please if you require any more information contact our hotline at 
+8801313701925 or email -batbshareo�ce@bat.com.

Md. Azizur Rahman FCS
Company Secretary
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